COVID Leave Bank

ARPA Funds will be used to provide a maximum of twelve (12) days of COVID leave for all CCSD employees. This leave is to be used for absences due to exposure, infection or quarantine protocols related to Covid-19. This leave would be retroactive and would begin this fiscal school year starting July 1st, 2021. Any sick leave previously used for these purposes will be returned to the employee and credited as COVID leave by October 15, 2021. This leave will stop when ARPA funds are depleted or Sept 30, 2024 fiscal school year.

provenby

Male Mela

Mark

Mant